
Written statement by the applicant  
Southleigh Park House reserved matters application 
 
Dear Members, 
 
My name is Luke Vallins and I am the Head of Planning at Bargate Homes. Bargate Homes 
is the joint applicant for this application, along with our parent company, Vivid Housing. 
 
I fully endorse the written statement made by Mr Wingfield of tor&co and would be happy to 
take questions during the committee meeting to assist with your consideration of the 
application. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Luke Vallins MRTPI   
Head of Planning, Bargate Homes 
 


